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Mr M Croker

CTC Right to Ride Steyning & Chanctonbury CLC

By e-mail
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Dear Mr Croker
Warnham–Proposal to Divert parts of footpaths 1577 and 1578 and upgrade to bridleway(shared use) 
You may be aware that the County Council has received a request for consideration to be given to the diversion of parts of the above footpaths and it is proposed that the diverted paths be upgraded to bridleway status. The great benefit of this would be to enable a cycle route between Warnham and Horsham avoiding major roads. 
I attach a plan showing the proposal together with my report which outlines the background history to this matter and sets out the issues involved. You will notice that I do consider this to be a very worthwhile proposal which I believe meets the necessary legal tests for diversion and can be recommended for approval. Following consideration of the views of consultees, it is intended that Diversion Orders will be published and this will include a public objection period as part of the normal procedures.
I would be pleased to receive any comments that you may have on the proposal by 31st August 2012. If I have not heard from you by then I will assume that you have no comments to make. 

Yours sincerely

Judith Grimwood

Rights of Way Officer

20th July 2012










